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“Developing confident, responsible citizens who strive for excellence” 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 
Henry Kendall High School will be hosting a cultural visit by a group of students from Vietnam from 13 
- 24 June 2017 for a total of 11 nights. The main aim is to assist them with their study of English as a 
language, although the experience of staying with Australian families for this time will be a valuable 
cultural experience as well as greatly assisting with language expertise. It is equally an exciting 
opportunity and experience for local families. 
 
There will be approximately 18 students and 1 adult in the group. We are offering families from our 
school community the chance to host one or more student or staff member for this time. A payment is 
made for each person hosted to assist with any meal costs etc. 
 
Throughout much of the stay the group will be either at our school or involved in excursions. However, 
they will be staying with the host family each evening and during the weekend. Travel to and from the 
school each day and 3 meals a day would be expected. 
 
If you would like to be involved in this experience and can host a person with suitable accommodation, 
would you please complete the section below and ask your son or daughter to return it to the school 
office. Please contact Ms Jean Laffan (Languages Teacher and Visit Coordinator) or Mr Macdonald 
(Head Teacher HSIE, Languages and Middle School) if you need any further information. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
A Backhouse    J Laffan    M Macdonald 
Principal    Visit Coordinator   Head Teacher HSIE 
 
24 March 2017 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please return this slip to the Front Office 
 

I am able to assist by hosting a visitor/s from Vietnam from 13 - 24 June 2017. 

 

______________________________________ _______________________________________ 

Host Name Signature 

 

Henry Kendall High School Student’s Name: ____________________________Year: ________ 

 

We can host (number) __________student(s) 

We can host (number) __________ teacher(s) 

Optional: The gender of the person needs to be: (circle)      Male          Female         Either 

Principal – Andrew Backhouse 
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